
I am a brand new resident of the Argay Neighborhood in East Portland 
 
I am among those residents who are requesting that all vacant or undeveloped R-3 zoned land in 
the Argay Neighborhood be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single- family residential and the proposed 
Mixed Employment areas (Change numbers 287, 288, 289 located at the SE corner of NE 122nd 
and Shave and 290, located at the SW corer of NE 147th and Sandy Blvd.) also be reclassified to 
R-5 or R-7 single family.  Also, I support the City's similar change #688 along NE 148th Ave 
North of I-84.   
 
As a new resident who is moving from an area of town high in office, light industrial and 
apartment complexes, I was really looking forward to living in a family friendly neighborhood 
that would be able to avoid the traffic, noise, and inevitable crime that comes with the 
introduction of these types of properties in a neighborhood.  I want to keep the Argay 
neighborhood family friendly and safe for my 1 year old son and I am distressed to just learn of 
the proposed changes.  Thank you for hearing my request and for the consideration. 
 
Sara L Reilly 
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